
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
Issued: December 2, 2024    

 
 

PUC Propose to Grant an Individual Licence to  
Belize Telemedia Limited 

 

In exercise of the powers conferred upon it by the Belize Telecommunications Act, Chapter 229 
of the Laws of Belize, and the Telecommunications (Licensing Classification, Authorization, and 
Fee Structure), Regulations, Revised Edition 2020, as amended, and all other powers thereunto 
enabling, the Public Utilities Commission (hereinafter referred to as “the Commission”) hereby 
gives Notice this 2nd day, of December 2024, that the Commission proposes to grant an 
Individual Licence to Belize Telemedia Limited (BTL). 

Reasons for the Proposed Individual Licence: 

The Commission proposes to grant the Licence to BTL: 

§  in order to continue to encourage a competitive environment leading to better services and 
lower prices for consumers; 

§ to provide for the enhancement of geographical coverage of telecommunications services, in 
particularly in unserved and underserved areas; and 

§ to foster innovation and the adoption of new technologies in the telecommunications sector. 
 

Representations and Objections: 

The Commission is inviting written representations and/or objections with respect to the proposed 
Licence from the public by 4:30 p.m. on Friday, December 16, 2024.  

Representations and Objections may be made: 

a) In writing and delivered to the Commission at: 

 Public Utilities Commission 
 2nd Floor Marina Towers 
 New Town Barracks 
 Belize City, Belize 
 

Or, 

b) By email to the PUC at telecom@puc.bz 

Viewing of Application for Individual Licence: 

Members of the public and all other interested parties may view the application at 
https://www.puc.bz/belize-telemedia-limited-individual-class-licence-application/ 
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